
   

      

Addendum No. 1   

  
  
  
Date Issued: February 24, 2021  
  
  
  
RFP Name: Replacement of Interior and Exterior Doors for District RFP 
RFP# 2021-PUR-001  
  
 Questions (answer in red) 

 

1. Due to the snow, the walkthroughs took longer than originally expected. We are 
requesting an extension on the delivery date. 
In order to ensure project is delivered before school starts, a recommendation must be 
submitted for board approval by Wednesday March 3rd, 2021. Due to this timeline, we 
will not be able to extend the delivery date. 


